WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST

BOARD MEMBERS





Preston Dorgan

Preston was born and raised in Meyronne, SK. He grew up farming and ranching, which led him to becoming a farmer. He lives in Meyronne with his wife, Deann, and their three daughters: Lennox, Vada and Harlow. During the winter months, he enjoys travelling and watching his kids participate in their activities. In the summer he balances his time between farming and camping with his family at Saskatchewan Landing Provincial Park.

Brekke Masse

Brekke was born and raised in Lafleche. She attended the University of Saskatchewan and received a Bachelor of Commerce degree, and has worked as the Administrator for the RM of Wood River No. 74 since 2007. Brekke and her husband, Justin, farm together and reside on her family farm, just outside of Lafleche. They have three children: Jaxon, Brooklyn and Janelle. Brekke enjoys watching her children in their sports; volleyball, football, hockey and softball. And when not busy running with her kids, she enjoys playing volleyball and gardening. They spend most of their summer camping at Thomson Lake Regional Park. Brekke has served on numerous boards in the community and is looking forward to being part of the Lafleche Credit Union board.





Mike Baldock

Hailing from the land of tea, crumpets, and complaining about the weather, Michael Baldock was born and raised in London, England. After moving to Brighton, he met his future wife, Tammi. In 2018, they tied the knot, and Mike moved permanently to Glentworth, SK. where they live with their dog and two cats. Mike has managed the McCord Corner Grocery since 2020. When he's not supplying groceries to the masses, Mike enjoys long, romantic walks on the exotic shores of the Wood River, dominating in PC gaming, building Warhammer models (because adulthood is just childhood with a budget), and reading. This past winter Mike took on the noble role of ice attendant at the Glentworth Curling Club.

Thank you to our retiring Glentworth Curling Club. directors for their years of dedicated service!

We sincerely thank our retiring board members for their service and commitment.

Their dedication has made a lasting difference to Lafleche Credit Union and to the communities we serve.



Debbie Ash 27 years



Dawn Mitchell
10 years



Aline Dumont 3 years

In a close-knit rural community like ours, a credit union isn't just a financial institution—it's a cornerstone of local life. At the heart of it is a dedicated Board of Directors, quietly making big decisions that shape our future. **Why is the board so important?**

First, they're your neighbors. The board is made up of local volunteers who understand the unique challenges and opportunities of living and working in rural Saskatchewan. Whether it's supporting family farms, small businesses, or helping young families, the board ensures that the credit union is working for the needs of our community.

Second, they provide oversight and direction. They set policies, guide long-term strategy, and ensure the credit union remains financially sound and responsibly managed. Their leadership keeps us **strong, sustainable, and responsive to your needs—not just today, but for generations to come.**

Being on the board is a commitment to serving the community with integrity and care. It's local leadership, for local people. So the next time you walk into Lafleche Credit Union, remember: We're powered by people like you, for people like you.